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Comments: | appreciate the consideration of ebike access to the same trails that mountain bikes currently enjoy.
As a life long lover of two wheel vehicles, i'm excited about this news.

Anyone that is part of decision making must ride a "class one ebike" in the forest. If we are talking about a throttle
assist, those should be designated to the OHV area's. A class one requires human effort to propel forward, is not
faster than A regular bike and does no more damage to a trail. They help us older folks (60)get up some of the
hills without killing ourselves. By allowing class one ebikes you are allowing my demographic access to trails.
since buying a ebike, My fithess has improved and I'm excited to get out there and enjoy the great outdoors.
please don't impede my access. This forest belongs to us. please be mindful of this when making management
decisions. Regards, JB



